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MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  May 10, 2019 

To:  City Council Members 

From:  Bill Wooldredge, Council President 

 

 
With the May 7 election over, I would like to have a brief discussion on the results of the 

election, your thoughts on the Downtown Phase II project, what are options that could be 

considered, and what our next steps might be.   

 

I don’t anticipate making any decisions or setting direction in the workshop but would like to 

start a dialogue.  Please come prepared to provide your thoughts. 

 

 
 
 

 


